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Esquer, Kaitlin

From: Mari Strickland <maristrickland@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 9:17 AM
To: sbcob
Subject:  “Remove the unpermitted Goleta Beach seawall and keep the “Beach” in Goleta 

Beach.”

I have been a resident and user of Goleta beach for 60 years.  It is getting to be one of the only beaches that are 
free!  Free to families, surfers and dogs, etc.  Unlike the State beaches that cost hundreds of dollars a year to join and still 
can’t bring a dog. 
It is a great place “within the community to gather and relax, and not have to drive 20 miles up HI 101 only to find the 
beach 
closed.  Goleta beach is great , but the seawall must come down!!  M. Strickland 


